
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
Date: 7/6/2017 3:45:50 PM

Subject: RE: Monday, July 10th

I have confirmed with GSP that the Lt. Gov will be there at 7:15 pm.
 
L-
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 2:40 PM
 
To: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Monday, July 10th
 
​Brandon, please pick us up at 6:30 at the store. Lily will inform the group that we'll be there around 7:15.
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